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I object to the "Right to Farm Bill'. 
All Australians should have the right of peaceful protest, particularly if they are exposing horrible 
cruelty and mistreatment of animals. 
I cannot understand why you want to take away the rights and civil liberties of compassionate 
people who care greatly about the disgraceful abuse of animals in the agricultural sector. They 
should be applauded, not treated like a terrorist. 
The unacceptable behaviour is coming from those farmers who choose to put profit, greed and 
animal neglect above that of care and compassion to another living sentient being. Perhaps if the 
government were better at putting animal protection in place, then there would be no need for 
activists or whistle blowers to risk themselves to expose any horrid farming practices.. 


